
Happy New Year Friends!

I hope you have all had a wonderful holiday season!

Since my last report in October, Group Records has been fairly quiet. Iowa had one in person meeting

close, but we welcome a new meeting! Please help me welcome Our Primary Purpose AFG which meets

on Friday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in person in Clarion.

Libby W.

Iowa Area Group Records Coordinator


